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Transcript: Testing the new
NDIS computer system
Voice over: We'll begin a test of our new computer system and processes to deliver a better NDIS in Tasmania from November 2022.
We tested our new computer system and the way it works with participants, NDIA staff, NDIS partners and NDIS providers.
It's now time to test our new computer system and the way we work in the real world with participants. 
This NDIS test is only for Tasmania. The test starts in November 2022. The test in Tasmania does not change the rules or the way the NDIS works.
We're testing ways to improve how we help people with disability and children, where there are concerns about their development:
· learn about and connect with community and mainstream services, including the NDIS
· apply to the NDIS
· create an NDIS plan
· support participants to make the most of their NDIS plan.
You will be part of the test if you:
· are in Tasmania
· have a disability and are looking for services and supports
· are a child younger than seven with disability or a child younger than six with developmental concerns or developmental delay
· are an existing NDIS participant with your plan coming to an end in the next 3 to 6 months
· are a new NDIS participant. 
We'll learn from everyone taking part in the Tasmania test to make sure the improvements we're introducing work the way they should.
You can find more information about the NDIS test in Tasmania on the NDIS website, NDIS.gov.au/improvements	
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